
Date: Feb. 12, 2024 

To: Oregon state legislators 

From: Karin L. Barendrick, 12 Morningview Lane, Lake Oswego OR 97035 

Re: HJR 201 

I strongly oppose this bill. Since when does this power belong to the state and not the 

municipalities?  And why is this suddenly thrust on us just a couple of days before voting?  No input 

from the citizens you represent?  Sounds like dirty pool to me. 

 

 

 


